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Event Type: KNG Radio Cloning Issues 
 
 

Date: June 10, 2017 
 
 

Location: Communications Unit 
    on the Bowie Fire, Arizona 

 
 

 
 

NARRATIVE 
 

On June 10 on the Bowie Fire, several KNG radios were cloned successfully where no errors were detected. 
 

What we discovered was the tones did not transfer. Further research found that this issue was noted in a “Relm Wireless 
Bulletin” (BKSB-1043) issued on July 29 last summer. (See this Relm Service Bulletin below.) 
 

Additional service bulletins were issued (bug fixes) related to a cloning issue with the KNG radios with 5.5x to older/legacy 
firmware. This was addressed in a “BK Technologies Service Bulletin” (BKSB-1049) issued this June 7. (See this bulletin on 
page 2). 

 

LESSONS 
 

It is important that all firefighters who carry KNG radios have their radio serviced by their agency’s radio center 
before the fire season to be sure all upgrades have been installed. 
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This RLS was submitted by: 
 
 

Incident 
Overhead 

 
 

 
 

Do you have a Rapid Lesson to share? 
Click this button: 

 

 
 Share 

Your Lessons 

https://creator.zoho.com/lessonslearnedcenter/rapid-lessons-sharing/
https://creator.zoho.com/lessonslearnedcenter/rapid-lessons-sharing/
https://creator.zoho.com/lessonslearnedcenter/rapid-lessons-sharing/
https://creator.zoho.com/lessonslearnedcenter/rapid-lessons-sharing/
https://creator.zoho.com/lessonslearnedcenter/rapid-lessons-sharing/
https://creator.zoho.com/lessonslearnedcenter/rapid-lessons-sharing/
https://creator.zoho.com/lessonslearnedcenter/rapid-lessons-sharing/

